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Leighton, Adele

From: Bergeron, Henry

Sent: Friday, May 01, 2009 11:30 AM

To: Leighton, Adele

Subject: FW: CNE New Hampshire License Filing

As you will see from this email, the company filed its renewal application one year early. The check has been
returned, and the company will file again next year. Please close DM 09-074.

Original Message
From: Swartz, Matt [mailto: Matt.Swartz@constellation.com]
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2009 11:12 AM
To: Bergeron, Henry
Cc: Rubenstein, Stuart; Donovan, Joseph E; Woodhouse, Patrick
Subject: CNE New Hampshire License Filing

Henry:

Thanks for taking the time to speak with me this morning. Pursuant to our discussions, thank you for agreeing to
send CNE’s renewal check back and revoking CNE’s bi-annual update filing. CNE will note that his filing is an
even year filing, and will file a timely update next year.

To confirm, please send the check to my attention at the following address:

Constellation NewEnergy, Inc.
111 Market Place, Suite 500
Baltimore, MD 21202

Again, thanks for your help with this process, it is greatly appreciated.

Kind regards,
Matt

Matthew A. Swartz, Esq.
Retail Compliance Advisor
(Telephone) 410.470.2555
(Facsimile) 410.470.2600
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